
I live in the High Pointe neighborhood adjacent to the Cherry Creek Reservoir land. 
I ve read the Centennial Airport 150 study and do not feel recommendations 3 ,4 and 
5 are fair to our Aurora families. Please consider some other alternative. We 
already have plenty of airport noise to deal with as is. 
 
Thanks for listening,
 
Mark Jaehning


